In Reply Refer To:
Docket: 50-445/84-21

Texas Utilities Electric Company
Attn: M. C. Spence, President, TUGCO
Skyway Tower

40C North Olive Street

Lock Box 81

Dallas, Taxas 75201

Gentlemen:

This refers to the inspection conducted by Mr. W. F. Smith of this office
during the period June 14-16, 1984, of activities authorized by NRC
Construction Permit CPPR-126 for the Comanche Peak Facility, Unit 1, and
to the discussion of our findings with Mr. J. T. Merritt and other members
of your staff.

Areas examined during the inspection included preoperational test witnessing
and test procedure review. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of
selective examination ot procedures and representative records, interviews
with perscnnel, and observations of testing in progress by the inspector.

During this inspection, it was found that certain of your activities were

in violation of NRC requirements. Consequently, you are required to cespond
tc these violations in writing, in accordance with the provisions of

Sec:tion 2.201 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," Part 2, Title 10, Code of
Federal Regulations. Your response should be based on the specifics contained
in the Notice of Violation enclosed with this letter.

Details of this inspection will be included in a report to be issued in the
near future and identified as NRC Inspection Report 50-445/84-21.

This office calls your attention to the fact that similar violations were
addressed during the exit meeting of June 1, 1984, which will be documented

in NRC Inspection Report 50-445/84-18. This indicates that actions taken thus
far do not appear to have been effective with regard to procedure compliance.
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